
Fireboat Alexander Grantham Exhibition
Gallery to close temporarily

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department today (June 26) announced
that the Fireboat Alexander Grantham Exhibition Gallery at Quarry Bay Park
will be closed temporarily from July 2 for maintenance and renovation works.

     The works are expected to be completed in September this year. During
the renovation period, all the facilities at the gallery will be closed, but
outreach programmes will be organised.

     For enquiries, please call 2367 7821.

http://www.government-world.com/fireboat-alexander-grantham-exhibition-gallery-to-close-temporarily/
http://www.government-world.com/fireboat-alexander-grantham-exhibition-gallery-to-close-temporarily/

